
N E W S L E T T E R  
O C T O B E R 2016

Helping Our
Community
Stay Warm!

LFCU ANNUAL WINTER

WARMTH 

DRIVE FOR KIDS!

Please consider  donating a 

new or gently used pair
of snowpants

to help those in need in our

community.  The drive 

begins November 7th and

ends on December 12th

Thank You!

S N O W P A N T  D R I V E

REMEMBERING

AND

HONORING OUR

VETERANS
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LFCU 131 River Street, Manistique, MI  - 341-5866 
Lobby Hours: Monday Friday 7:30 am to 5:30 pm    
Saturday 9:00 am 12:00 pm 
Drive Up Window Hours:   
Monday Friday 7:30 am to 5:30 pm 
Sat.  9:00 am to 12:00 pm  //  Sun.  10:30 am to 1:30 pm 



LFCU invites you to
donate a pair of new
mittens to help 
decorate our mitten
tree for children of
our county.  Mitten
donations will be 
accepted from 
November 7th to 
December 12th.

Rates of Dividends...
APR† APY†

Shares .10% .10%
IRA’S 1.50% 1.50%

6 month CD .50% .50%
12 month CD .65% .65%
24 month CD .90% .90%
30 month CD .95% .95%
12 month Jumbo CD 1.20% 1.20%*
12 month Jumbo CD 1.30% 1.30%*

†APR - Annual Percentage Rate  APY-Annual Percental Yield

Note: Rates are subject to change without notice.  Call for current rates and terms.
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Gearing Up For Annual Can-A-Thon!

November marks the
start of the annual TV6 
Can-A-Thon.
LFCU is proud to be
part of this very 
worthwhile event.
“Our members are very
charitable and each
year demonstrate this
with their giving 
nature,” said Alison
Jones, LFCU Marketing Coordinator.
Donations of non-perishable food items will be 
accepted from November 7th until December 5th in our
lobby.  Additionally, all food collected will be donated to
our local food bank, Good Neighbor Services.

Limestone Federal CU Hosts 

EDC Business After Hours

Business members of the Schoolcraft County
EDC met at LFCU, who played host to the event
on October 19th.  An excellent exchange of ideas
and a presentation by Alan Barr were all part of
the evening.  Also in attendance were members
of LFCU staff and members of the Grind Board.

LFCU staff (l to r) Alyssa Swanson, Stephanie LaFoille,
and Sue Hinkson Weigel greet members of the EDC as
they arrive!

The week of October 17th was
a busy one for LFCU Members
as they celebrated Credit Union
Week with us.  Delicious food,
snacks, and sweets were
served all week in our lobby.
The lucky winners in our
draws were as follows: 

$50 Zephyr GC       $30 Zephyr GC
Lorney G.                   Lisa S.
Patti H.
$20 Zephyr GC       $20 Zephy GC
Sue L. George G.
Bill R.                       Clara M.

LFCU member, Jim  Hooker was the lucky 
winner of the Have your lunch on us 
contest. Jim won the cost of his lunch back
which totalled $10.93!  Congratulations Jim!

$20 Zephyr GC               $20 Zephy GC
Dianna H.                   Meredeth H.
Jill R.                          Bonnie H.
Loney W. Sr.               James B.
Wm.L. B.
$25 Jack's Card        $10 Cedar Street Cafe Card
Jeff V.                        Gary W.
Robin M.                     Karl H.
$10 Subway Card     $10 Three Season's Cafe Card
Chris B.                     Lynde S.
Tom K.                        Rob L.
$10 The DownTowner
Lynn B.                       Barb M.

Congratulations Everyone!

Congratulations to our
Kickin' It For Cash Field
Goal Winners!  The 18 &
over winner - Brendan
McCaffrey (shown on the
right) won $142 . 
Scoring the winning field
goal for the 17 and
under group and his 
second win in as many
years, was returning
champion, Schyler 
Anderson (pictured on
the left) who won a $40
Visa Gift Certificate! Well
done! Presenting the
winnings, is LFCU 
Education Coordinator,
Alycia Kaiser (center)


